
 From: Olivia Simon <olivia@ward34.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 1:02 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Event Disclosure - Ald. Conway 

  

  

Hi Steve,  

  

Hope you're doing well! Not sure if this is a required disclosure, but reaching out to report Ald. Conway's 

attendance at the BOMA Summer Civic Social last Wednesday, July 9th after being invited by BOMA. He 

stopped by for about 20 minutes. Please let me know if you need any extra information. 

  

Kind regards,  

Olivia Simon (she/her) 

Communications & Policy Manager 

Office of the 34th Ward - Alderman Conway 

Sign up for the 34th Ward newsletter here! 

 

 

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof.  
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